Ristow, Nate - GOV

Hagedorn, Brian K - GOV From:

Monday, February 07, 2011 4:54 PM Sent:

Glikes, Keith - GOV To:

Subject: FW: Attorney Client Priv - Contigency Planning

Does it make sense to have Andrew attend this meeting?

Brian K. Hagedorn

Chief Legal Counsel

Office of Governor Scott Walker

Office: Cell:

brian.hagedorn@wisconsin.gov

From: Archer, Cynthia - DOA

To: DOA DL Agency Cabinet Members; DOA DL Deputy Secretaries Cabinet; Dunbar, Donald P - DMA; Hagedorn,

Cc: Glikes, Keith - GOV; Moore, Dorothy J - GOV; Wyttenbach, Ruth - DOA

Subject: Re: Attorney Client Priv - Contigency Planning

DCF should have been on this list for meeting w Gov. Only those agencies identified will be meeting w Gov.

From: Archer, Cynthia - DOA

To: DOA DL Agency Cabinet Members; DOA DL Deputy Secretaries Cabinet; Dunbar, Donald P - DMA; Hagedorn,

Brian K - GOV

Cc: Gilkes, Keith - GOV; Moore, Dorothy J - GOV; Wyttenbach, Ruth - DOA

Subject: Re: Altorney Client Priv - Contigency Planning

You folks can bring who u need to this meeting. However, Secretary attendance required. I suspect your deputies will take the lead in briefing the Governor since it has been deputies leading the planning. Sorry for the confusion. Also we have decided that it would be good if we were all here for the entire two hours. Hearing the other departments may spark something that others did not think about. Plus the is a team effort and there may be specific things we could help each other with. By this email, plan on being at Gov Office at 9:00 on Thursday.

From: Archer, Cynthia - DOA

To: DOA DL Agency Cabinet Members; DOA DL Deputy Secretaries Cabinet; Dunbar, Donald P - DMA; Hagedom,

Brian K - GOV

Cc: Gilkes, Keith - GOV

Subject: Attorney Client Priv - Contigency Planning

A couple things I want to update you on.



The Secretaries of the following agencies should prepare to brief the Governor on Thursday on your plans – DOC, DHS, DOT and DOA. We have from 9:00 to 11:00 with the Governor. You will be contacted for a specific block of time. I would like the DOA Swat Team to attend these meetings.

You have all done a great job and hopefully it will be all for nothing. I appreciate all of you attention to this, your suggestions, ideas and input over these last several weeks.

If you have issues that you feel have not been addressed or you are concerned about, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Cynthia Archer, Deputy Secretary
Wisconsin Department of Administration
101 East Wiscon Street, 10th Floor
PO Box 7884
Madisson, WI 53707
Phone:
Fax: 608-267-3842
cynthia archer@wisconsin.gov